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March 12, 2020 

TO: Missouri Natural Gas Operators 

FROM: Kathleen McNelis, Pipeline Safety Program Manager 
 
SUBJECT: 1)  Spring MANGO Meeting is POSTPONED 

Note:  Copies are not sent to all operator personnel.  Please forward to the appropriate person(s). 

1)  Spring MANGO Meeting is POSTPONED 
 
Today, the decision was made to postpone the MANGO general spring meeting that had been set 
for March 18, 2020.  This meeting has been postponed to Friday, May 29th, 2020 at 10 AM 
in Jefferson City.  The meeting will be on the 4th floor in the Ballroom (Room 450) of the 
Governor Office Building (GOB).  Please contact others who may be planning to attend as soon 
as possible so they are aware of the postponement.  If you have any suggested agenda items for 
the meeting on May 29, please contact a MANGO board member (see 
https://mangowp.org/board-members/ for contact information) with your suggestions. 
 

https://mangowp.org/board-members/
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